
REQUEST FOR TENDERS
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:
RFT/343 – Retaining Wall 
Construction; Mirboo North Transfer 
Station 
Closes Tuesday 31 January 2023.
RFT/351 – Design & Construct New 
Toilet Block; Baromi Park, Mirboo 
North 
Closes Thursday 2 February 2023.
All tenders close at 2.00pm. 

South Gippsland Shire Council News

Documentation is available from  
Council’s e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders 
AUSTRALIA DAY
Australia Day is coming up and there 
are a host of events happening to 
bring our community together.
On Thursday 26 January there will be 
10 community events occurring across 
South Gippsland. From morning teas 
and BBQs to duck races on the river, 
you’ll be sure to find something to do.

After some pretty tough years for our 
community, it will be great to be back 
together and enjoying the company of 
others.
For information on all the events, please 
visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
AustraliaDay
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

Have Your Say About The Future Of Our Coastal Communities

Infant immunisation 
sessions will be 
available at the 
following locations:

FOSTER 
Tuesday 31January 
War Memorial Arts 
Centre, Main Street 
10:00am – 10:30am

LEONGATHA 
Tuesday 31January 
Dakers Centre, 23 
Smith Street 
12:30pm – 1:30pm

MIRBOO NORTH 
Wednesday 1 February 

Immunisation
Sessions

Shire Hall, 30 
Ridgway 
9:00am – 9:30am

KORUMBURRA 
Wednesday  
1 February 
Karmai Community 
Children’s Centre 
22 Princes Street 
11:30am – 12:15pm

To book an 
appointment please 
visit:
www.southgippsland.
vic.gov.au/
immunisation

Time is running out to give feedback 
on what you think should be included 
in a new Coastal Strategy for South 
Gippsland - make sure you have your 
say.

The Coastal Strategy will provide 
strategic direction for South 
Gippsland’s coastal areas and help 
guide sustainable land use and 
development. 

The document is expected to be 
vital for our coastal communities 
as it will help us to understand, and 
plan for, future challenges such as 
increasing demand for residential and 
commercial development in coastal 
areas, climate change risks and ageing 
infrastructure. 

A number of engagement events have 
already occurred but there are two 
more pop-up events still   
to come:

Tarwin Lower - Australia Day BBQ

Thursday 26 January 
The Long Table, Tarwin River Boat 
Ramp, River Drive

Stony Creek - Mid Week Racing

Tuesday 31 January 
Stony Creek Racecourse

Alternatively, you can provide your 
feedback via our online survey or 
forum at: yoursay.southgippsland.
vic.gov.au

This is your chance to help us 
identify the challenges and 
opportunties facing our coastal 
communities and to plan for their 
future. We look forward to hearing 
from you. 


